
Dear Members 
and Friends 

We hope you all 
had a wonderful 
Thanksgiving and 
are now getting 
ready for Christ-
mas.  Enclosed is 
the 2006 course 
schedule to get you 
thinking about your 
training calendar.  
Don’t leave it too 
long, we are getting 
booked up quickly 
now.  We limit our 
student count to 
ensure everyone 
gets the most  
attention they can 
over the three days. 
You will notice a 
price increase for 
the training classes 
in 2006 but also 
note that members 
now receive a 20% 
discount off 
courses so if you 
aren’t up to date on 
your membership 
or would like to join 
just give us a call or 

fill out a form the next 
time you are out this 
way and enjoy the in-
stant savings and 
benefits of being a 
member of one of the 
premier shooting facili-
ties in the country.  
The 3 gun tactical 
match in October went 
very smoothly even 
though once again we 
had a full 75 shooters 
on the day.  Congratula-
tions to Lonnie Devine 
who won the match 
and to Monte Long who 
was runner up.  The 
sponsors did us proud 
again with a superb 
prize table.  Thank you 
to all the Range offi-
cers for all their hard 
work.  

Bill took his Accuracy 
International AW  
Super magnum .338 
lapua rifle with new 
Schmidt Bender  
5-25x56 scope to 
the military training 
ranges at Haw-
thorne, Nevada to 
shoot with some 
friends.  They shot 
targets out to 1500 
yards all day long 
from the top of the 
mountains and had 
a lot of fun with vari-
ous military units 
who were training 
out there.  
Check our website 
regularly as we up-
date it with News 
items all the time.   
Thank you for all 
your support and 
friendship this and 
past years, we truly 
appreciate it.  Merry 
Christmas and 
Happy new year. 
Stay safe and keep 
practicing 
Bill and Alice Davison 

Christmas 2005  

New to the 3  
Gun Tactical 
match scene? 

 
Come and Take  
Our one day 3 

gun tactical 
Techniques  

Class to teach 
you How it all 

works. 
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MERRY  
CHRISTMAS 

& HAPPY 
NEW YEAR 

TO OUR  
FRIENDS 

TACTICAL PROFESSIONALS 
INC. 

TAC PRO SHOOTING  
CENTER 

 
TEL (254) 968-3112 
FAX (254) 968-5857 

 
Email@tacproshootingcenter.com 

 
Website  

www.tacproshootingcenter.com 
 

OPEN 7 DAYS 8AM - 6PM (CST) 

2006 Course Schedule is  
also available online at  

www.tacproshootingcenter.com 

ACCURACY INTERNATIONAL 
are back on track and ac-
cessories, but the AI 
chassis Systems (AICS) 
are still behind.  These 
are now being manufac-
tured in the USA so when 
they get their production 
sorted out we should 

 As of the 1st January 
2006 we will be the im-
porters and main distribu-
tor for all Accuracy Inter-
national products in the 
USA.  We are rapidly 
catching up with back 
orders— all rifle orders 

have lots in stock again. 
AI have a couple of new 
products coming out in 
2006 that will be 
launched at the Shot 
Show convention in Las 
Vegas in February.  We 
will keep you posted.  

At Christmas 
For the person 

who has  
everything  

Give a TPSC 
Gift Certificate  
& support your 
Training center  

TAC PRO is the registered trademark of  and is used under license from Tactical Products Corporation 

We had John Scoutten 
(son of Jim Scoutten) 
and his film crew from 
Shooting USA on 
OLN channel here 

filming the Advanced 
Rifle class a few weeks 
ago.  The program is 
due to air sometime in 
January.  We will keep 

you posted as to the 
date it will be shown.  
We will also have 
DVD ’s of the pro-
gram if you want one.  

SHOOTING USA 

BADGER ORDNANCE 
attend the competition, 
send us or Marty Bordson 
at Badger an email letting 
us know.  Marty’s email 
address is 
badgerord@aol.com  
There will be many fire-
arms manufacturers and 
sponsors demonstrating 
their products on the 
Friday seminar and the 

 We are hosting the 
Badger Ordnance Sniper 
Invitational match on 
April 22-23 with a free 
seminar on the 21st for 
all attendees.  This is an 
invitational match for law 
enforcement and military 
snipers, so if you think 
you qualify and would 
like to be considered to 

match will be very  
challenging and be 
physically demanding so 
make sure you are up to 
the challenge.  Don’t 
worry if you don’t get to 
participate in this match, 
the TPSC Sniper  
Tournament is open to 
all on the 24-25th June 
2006.  

FORCE ON FORCE 
that makes you rethink a 
lot of things.  Seasoned 
shooters even found it be 
something completely 
different from what they 
were expecting.  If you 
would like to take the 

 The first of the new 
Force on Force classes 
was held at the end of 
November and was a 
huge success.  This is a 
thrilling, fast paced, 
adrenaline pumping class 

Force on Force class 
there is a pre-requisite of 
at least intermediate pis-
tol or private instruction 
to that level.  That en-
sures safety and the fast 
moving pace of the class. 


